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Kenosha County Parks Online Reservations Now Available  
 

Kenosha, WI – Kenosha County Executive Jim Kreuser is pleased to announce the launch of 

a new Kenosha County Parks online reservation system.  

“This new system transitions the park pavilion reservation process so that people can make 

reservations online at any time that is convenient for them,” Kreuser said.  “Kenosha County 

continues to be a leader of innovative ideas that make our customers’ experiences more 

enjoyable.”  

The new web based system was created in order for customers to have the ability to book 

reservations 24/7 without having to call the Parks office to make pavilion reservations 

during normal business hours.  The new system also allows customers to use a credit card to 

book their pavilion without the hassle of mailing in checks or visiting the Kenosha County 

Center to make reservations. Kenosha County staff are still available to assist customers 

with making reservations over the phone or to walk new users through the online reservation 

system.  

To make an online pavilion reservation, please visit the Kenosha County Parks website at  

parks.kenoshacounty.org and click on the Reservation button on the left hand menu options.    

For more information, please contact the Kenosha County Parks at (262) 857-1869.   
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